
                                                                 

WE NEED YOUR MEMBERSHIP IN THE DEPARTMENT OF NORTH CAROLINA 

AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY 

 

It is already time to work on the 2020-2021 Membership and I am getting reports from Units 

that are already working membership and some are still finishing up on trying to retain 

members for 2019-2020. 

 

Each Unit should contact their members and send them a letter telling them how much they 

mean to the American Legion Auxiliary and our Veterans.  Due to COVID-19, some are not 

meeting just yet and if you could put a stamped, self-addressed envelope in with the letter it 

might help members to just write a check and mail their membership to the Unit.  REMEMBER, 

membership is due beginning July 1, 2020 and is delinquent 12-31-2020.  Every officer should 

pay upon receipt of their packet so when the numbers come in we have NO zero Units. I put in 

your packets the Membership Program Action Plan and what National is expecting from all of 

us.   

 

As a continuation of 2019-2020 to 2020-2021, we will be working to RETAIN our members and 

RECRUITING NEW members.  I am getting reports of Units already collecting membership and 

recruiting new members!  We must work to make this another GREAT year.  I am very proud of 

the percentage of membership for 2019-2020.  Everyone has done a great job!  I am excited to 

see what our Units do with membership 2020-2021.  We are still 7th in Membership in the 

Nation!  Thank you ALL for working Membership!!  

 

LET’S BE NORTH CAROLINA PROUD AND GROW OUR MEMBERSHIP IN 2020-

2021!!! 

 

 


